
Crawford:  Curtzwiler  wrong
about Poland vote
Lake Tahoe News readers,

In  the  December  issue  of  the  Tahoe  Mountain  News,  Kenny
Curtzwiler wrote, “I am here to tell you that the first vote
on (John Poland) whether or not to appeal the arbitration
decision was 5-0 not to appeal.”

That’s news to me. I was elected in November 2006 and during
my term there has not been a 5-0 vote on the Poland case for
or against an appeal.

The Ski Bum should disclose when the 5-0 vote happened and who
told him that the vote was taken. Until he does so his claim
is poppy-cock.

And if the Ski Bum is going to toot his own horn, he needs to
get it in tune.

Bill Crawford, South Lake Tahoe city councilmen
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